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And a Year of Good Luck goes to…Cindy Turner! 
By Hon. Catherine Peek McEwen 

 
The annual Baby King Cake celebration happened in Tampa on a Fat Wednesday in 
April -- better late than never. Tradition dictates that finding the baby in your piece 
of king cake symbolizes luck and prosperity for the coming year. Congrats to Cindy 
Turner, Judge Delano's career law clerk, who found the baby! 
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